
From:  dajohnson@notes.cc.sunysb.edu  

To:  darren.johnson@stonybrook.edu  

Date:  Monday, March 03, 2008 11:24AM 

Subject:  This Week at Southampton/In the News, vol. 2 

 

  

3/3/08-3/10/08*  
*number in parenthesis indicates number of Passport to Sustainability souvenir points  

 

Monday 3/3/08  

•        Aquatic Adventure Film Night, 7-8:30 p.m. Southold LL. (2 pts.)  

•        Want to Be in a Sustainable “Trash to Fashion” Runway Show? Planners are meeting at 7:30 p.m. in Amagansett LL to discuss. 
Details: lmorales@ic.sunysb.edu.  

•        “Who Are We Really?” Learn about students of different cultures. 8:30-10 p.m. Amagansett LL. (1 pt.)  

•        Open MIC – Get help with academic and extra-curricular activities, 6-9 p.m. (also Tuesdays, 6-9 p.m. and Wednesdays, 4-9 p.m.), 
Student Center. Contact Stephanie.Wade@stonybrook.edu or http://www.rich37.com/stonybrook.  

•        Don’t forget to sign up for “Dinner With the President” by TODAY. Student Center. Contact Diane.Redo@stonybrook.edu or x2-
5132. RSVP by 3/3. Dinner is 3/12.  
 

Tuesday 3/4/08  

•        So You Want to Be a Star? Sign up for SBS’s Performance Lab. Deadline today, meet 3:45-5:45 p.m. Tree House Lounge. Or e-mail 
stonybrookperformancelab@gmail.com. Work toward a spring talent show. Already being proposed: a jazz concert with vocalists plus a 
small band and a reading of David Mamet's play, “Oleanna.” Make a pitch!  

•        Stony Brook Day in Albany. Shuttle leaves at 5 a.m. from the Student Center. Meals served. Join approximately 40 SBS students. 
Sign-up in room 204 or at the Tree House. (5 pts.)  
 

Wednesday 3/5/08  

•        Town Hall Meeting, 1 p.m. Special Events Room, Student Center. Reps from Stony Brook campus discuss the proposed new 
constitution for student government here.  

•        DAC Meeting, 1-2 p.m. Tree House.  
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•        Writers Speak With Catherine Creedon, 7 p.m. Duke Lecture Hall.  
 

Thursday 3/6/08  

•        Dean’s Dialogue Series, 7-8 p.m. Duke Lecture Hall. (2 pts.)  

•        Easter Egg Hunt, 8:30 p.m. Southold Lower Level (1 pt.)  

•        Safe Boating Courses begin, 6:30 p.m., MS-3, Marine Station. $10. x2-5020.  

•        Healthy Living Workshops, 1-2 p.m. Wellness Center Conf. Room. With Ginny St. John, LCSW, and Linda Hamilton, NP.  
 

Friday 3/7/08  

•        “The Feminization of Fish in Urban Estuaries,” a part of the Marine Science Lecture Series, 7:30 p.m. What's the cause of a unique 
gender bender in local waters? Duke Lecture Hall.  

•        Under the Sea Party, 9 p.m. Special Events Room, Student Center. Must dress as a sea creature. $2. (2 pts.; winner: 5 pts.)  
 

Saturday 3/8/08  

•        Trip the New York Aquarium, 9:30 a.m.-7 p.m. Shuttle leaves Lot A at 9:30 a.m. sharp. Limit: 30. Sign up with 
Diane.Redo@stonybrook.edu or in the Student Center right away.  
 

Sunday 3/9/08  

•        Art Show, 1-3 p.m. Local artists on display with special student reception. Avram Gallery. (1 pt.)  
 

 

 

  

 

2/27:  
Writer’s Summer Returns to Southampton  
Suffolk Life  

Also:  
This week’s local papers mention Marine Science and MFA talks.  
 

Did You Know?  

•        Students interested in participating in the following mentor groups should stop by to see the Dean of Students, CH 204-205: 
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Performance Lab, Green House Group, Whose Running America?, Spanish Conversations, Sustainable Committee, Math Skills, Open MIC 
Writing, Current Issues, Women's Discussion, Sustainable Careers, Healthy Eating and Leadership Development.  

•        Check campus bulletin boards or contact Susan.Ulrich@stonybrook.edu for two exciting summer internship opportunities at Cornell 
Cooperative Extension in Riverhead.  

•        All graduating seniors are eligible to apply for the Samuel Huntington Public Service Award. This award provides a $10,000 stipend 
for a graduating college senior to pursue one year of public service anywhere in the world. Details: 
http://www.nationalgridus.com/commitment/d4-1_award.asp.  

•        Get active. Sign up for Intramural Sports in the Tree House, including volleyball, soccer, badminton, basketball, football and floor 
hockey. Season begins 3/24. Or call x2-5132.  

•        Diane Redo is our new Coordinator of Campus Recreation and Student Activities. Read her bio.  

•        The first person accepted into our new five-year BA-BS/MBA program is Helen Gifford.  

•        The new Student Government Finance Board includes: Debbie Klughers, Governor; Evan Peoples, Lt. Governor; Ryan Wallace, 
Treasurer; Lucas Merlo, Secretary; Autumn Drost, Board of Finance member; Terra Dunlop, Board of Finance member; Heidi Mittelsdorf, 
Board of Finance member; Michael Pirozzi, Board of Finance member; Shane Zellner, Board of Finance Member; and Prof. Arlene 
Cassidy, Advisor. Student reps are available daily in the Tree House – Mon. (1-2 p.m.), Tue. (12-1, 3-5 p.m.), Wed. (2-3 p.m.), Thur. (1-2, 
4-5 p.m.) and Fri. (10-11 a.m., 1-2 p.m.). Have an idea for a club? Give them a proposal or contact Diane.Redo@stonybrook.edu.  
 
This weekly newsletter is written by Darren Johnson and compiled by him and marketing intern Brianna Fletcher. Contact Darren.Johnson@stonybrook.edu by Friday 

at 3 p.m. to include your event in next week’s edition of “This Week at Stony Brook Southampton.” Have a great week!  

 

Darren Johnson  

Media Relations Manager  

Stony Brook Southampton  

239 Montauk Hwy  

Southampton, NY 11968  

631-632-5088  

darren.johnson@stonybrook.edu  

http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/southampton/  

Page 3 of 3

3/5/2010https://notes1.cc.sunysb.edu/mail12/dajohnson.nsf/($Inbox)/448400D6B893D1DE85257401005A28C8/?OpenDocument&Preset...


